
 
United Hunter Oil & Gas Corp. Shareholder Meeting Results 

 
Toronto, Ontario – November 21, 2011 - United Hunter Oil & Gas Corp. (TSXV: 
UHO) (the “Corporation”) is pleased to announce that Arthur Halleran, Ernie Pratt and 
Daniel Bloch were re-elected to the Corporation’s Board of Directors at the annual and 
special meeting of the Corporation’s shareholders held on November 16, 2011 (the 
“Meeting”).   
 
At the Meeting the Corporation’s shareholders also re-appointed KPMG LLP as the 
auditors of the Corporation, and passed, without variation, a resolution approving the 
Corporation’s stock option plan, all as more particularly disclosed in the Corporation’s 
management information circular dated October 19, 2011. 
 
United Hunter Oil & Gas Corp. (www.unitedhunteroil.com) is a Canadian based 
corporation with management experienced in the oil and gas industry and has projects in 
California and Canada.  It is publicly traded on TSX Venture Exchange (TSXV: UHO). 
The Corporation’s public filings may be found at http://www.sedar.com. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Dr. Arthur Halleran, CEO 
(403) 667-4941 
ahalleran@unitedhunteroil.com   
 
Scott Koyich, President 
Brisco Capital Partners  
(403) 262-9888 
skoyich@briscocapital.com 
 
or 
 
Graeme Dick, BMgnt 
Brisco Capital Partners  
(403) 561-8989 
graeme@briscocapital.com  

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy 

or accuracy of this release. 


